
   
  

Important Announcement  
  

4/24/2017 

  

This announcement includes notices regarding updates for Flanagan State Bank’s Correspondent 

and Wholesale Accounts.    

This will reference:  

Updated Electronic Signature Form 

 

Updated Electronic Signature Form 

Flanagan State Bank, effective immediately, will no long require the E-Sign Disclosure form on all 

loans.  We will now require the Electronic Disclosure Agreement form in its place.  This form is 

available on our website under General Forms.  If our disclosures are being used for Initial 

Disclosures, the form is available in the packet.  This will be considered by FSB as an Application 

Disclosure and will be requested during initial submission. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact 

mtgsupportcenter@flanaganstatebank.com.    

  

Sincerely,   

Flanagan State Bank TPO Division Management  


